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Mar 25     Colin Krieg; REMAX 
Apr 1        Kathy Sawchuk; East Kelowna  
                Hall Project 
Apr 8       Jock Tyre; Kelowna Curling Club;  
                Pickling Curling 
Apr 15     Bill Hawkins, Assistant District      
                Governor; AG’s role? 
Apr 22     Rusty Bracken; BC Wildlife  
                Federation 
May 12    District Foundation Virtual Gala 
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ZOOM MEETING 
 

 
 
 
Here is the zoom link to out March 18th 
meeting  

 
www.dropbox.com/t/8qUofzNfHJYwfRMD 
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SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 

 
 
 
 

 

Peace Park – One of the proposed new 
sites for the Peace Park.  

 

  
East Kelowna Hall – The project is now 

complete. We will be getting a presentation 
from the Manager of the EKH on April 1st.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Foundation – Lockie reported that our club 

has donated just under $4000 to Foundation 
this year. There is still time to make this 
amount climb.  
 
 
Membership Chair – Incoming President 

Carola reported that we need to add a 
Membership Chairperson to our Executive for 
next year executive. After seconds of 
hesitation, Jack DeGruchy volunteered to 
serve in this function. Agreement among 
those in attendance was unanimous,   
 
 
 
THIS WEEK’S REGULAR MEETING 

 
Thursday, March 25th. 

 
 

Brief social 6:45 – 7 pm 
Meeting begins - 7 pm. 
 
A ZOOM link will be sent out by Carola Spek.  

 

 
HUMOUR 
 
 

 
They had but one job to do. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
GUEST SPEAKER 
 
This evening’s speakers were Jack and 
Lockie. Lockie spoke to us on “Creating 
Peace in our Valley.” Jack then spoke to us 
on the activities of Hour4Our which asks us 
to honour the past by doing good for our 
children. As part of his presentation he talked 
about the Peace Park initiative. To view their 
presentations, you are invited to check the 
Zoom link of the last meeting.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GALLERY 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
ADVERTISING 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
White’s Barbecue and Fireplace Centre 
160-2000 Spall Road, Kelowna, B.C.  
V1Y 9P6                250-862-3240 

www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/ 
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www.illichmanns.com 

 


